Call for Papers
American Economic Journal: Macroeconomics
One of four new journals established by the American Economic Association, the American Economic Journal: Macroeconomics (AEJ Macro, for short) invites submissions beginning July 1, 2007.
Scope

AEJ Macro will focus on the study of aggregate fluctuations and growth, and the role of policy in that context.   Such study often borrows from and interacts with research in many fields, such as monetary theory, industrial organization, finance, labor economics, political economy, public finance, international, and development.  To the extent that they make a contribution to macroeconomics, papers in these fields are also welcome.    
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Submissions 

AEJ Macro will be a peer-reviewed journal.  The submission fee will be $100 for AEA members and $200 for nonmembers.  The journal reserves the right to reject some papers on the basis of an initial screening by the editors, in which cases submission fees will be returned to authors.  After initial screening of papers, the normal review process will be carried out following the same “double-blind” procedure used by the American Economic Review.   Thus, authors should not be identified anywhere in the paper itself.
AEJ Macro will publish papers of varying length, although manuscripts longer than 50 pages will rarely be accepted for publication.  The journal will not have separate sections of longer and shorter papers.
All submissions to the journal must be made electronically, via the following web site, which also provides additional information about the submission process: www.aeaweb.org/aej-macro/ 
Publication and subscriptions 
Each of the American Economic Journals will appear quarterly, two published in January/April/July/October and two in February/May/August/ November each year, beginning in early 2009.  Members of the American Economic Association will have electronic access to all four AEJs, including pre-publication versions of accepted papers, through the Association website.  (If you have not yet secured a password to the members-only website, and wish to do so, click here.)

All AEA members will receive a complimentary print copy of the inaugural issue of each new journal, and will continue to receive such complimentary print copies until membership renewal.   Thereafter, association members will be able to purchase print copies of the American Economic Journals on an ongoing basis for $25 per year per journal as part of the normal membership renewal process.  Instructions for procedures to continue receiving print copies will be included in those inaugural issues.  Subscriptions to the American Economic Journals will not be  available independently of membership in the Association.

